Wesley Preschool



Email: preschool@wesleymemorialumc.org





I am really looking forward to fall. We love to go on nature walks, have picnics, and let the children enjoy the beautiful weather whenever we can. Please remember to dress your children in layers and pack a light jacket for the chilly days. We have next Monday off for Labor Day, also, our fall break is Oct. 5—9. With the cooler temperatures, comes more sniffles and colds, unfortunately. Please remember our wellness policy. If your child has a fever or stomach issues, they must be symptom free for 24 hours before returning to school. We wash hands religiously at school and clean our toys to cut down on the germ exposure.

Wesley Memorial United Methodist Church 225 Princeton Rd. Johnson City, TN 37601 (423) 483-4869 (423) 282-6722

Dates to remember

September 7, Labor Day No School

Sept—22 & 23 Picture Days

October 5—9 Fall Break

REMINDER: A Late fee will be added to tuition if not paid by the 5th of each month.

Help your child be successful at school

- Get plenty of sleep. According to kidshealth.org children ages 1-3 need 12-14 hours of sleep within a 24 hour period. Children ages 4-5 need 11-12 hours of sleep per day.
- Have a filling breakfast. We don't often serve snacks at preschool (special occasions, part of a lesson plan, etc.). Our children all eat lunch around 11:00 or 12:00.
- Pack extra clothing. If a child has an accident or gets too dirty, they feel more comfortable in their own clothing.
- Speak in a positive manner about preschool. Children are very receptive. You should not speak in a negative way about the program or the teachers in front of your child. (Not that anyone would, right?!?)



Parent's,

Our teachers are doing such a wonderful job, I truly believe we have the best of the best for your children! I would love to hear from you, shoot me an email and let me know how wonderful your teacher and/or assistant is doing!

Fall Picture Days will be Thursday September 26 & Friday September 27th. Proofs will be sent home that day. We will be practicing social distancing and adults will wear mask.

Parents, your child's teacher would like to hear from you. If you have any concerns or just want to reach out to see how your child is doing. You may email your teacher or call the office to set up a time for a phone conversation.

Just a reminder of our sickness policy:

If a child has a fever of 100.0 or greater, has vomited, or has had diarrhea, that child must stay out of school until he/she is symptom free for 24 hours. (Without the aid of medication) This is to ensure that we are keeping our students and our staff as healthy as possible. You all have been doing a wonderful job so far, but Winter Is Coming!

Isaiah 54:13 All your children shall be taught by the LORD, and great shall be the peace of your children.

September 2017 Page 2